
 

 

 

1 April 2017 

 

What is changing? 

Transition to Retirement (TTR) income stream accounts were subject to legislative changes that take effect on 

1 July 2017. Prior to 1 July 2017, investment earnings of TTR income streams were not taxed. From 1 July 2017, 

this will change so that investment earnings on TTR income streams will be taxed at up to 15%. 

 

How will this change impact me? 

Tax on investment earnings on a TTR income stream will apply to all TTR members regardless of when you 

opened the TTR account. We will need to start deducting tax from investment earnings. Your investment 

options will continue to have the same asset allocation, investment strategy and indirect investment costs. 

 

Where can I get more information? 

The First Super Allocated Pension Product Disclosure Statement issued 11 April 2017 at 

https://www.firstsuper.com.au/forms-resources/product-disclosure-statements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued by First Super Pty Ltd ABN 42 053 498 472, AFSL No. 223988, as the Trustee of 
First Super ABN 56 286 625 181. This information is of a general nature. It does not take 
into account your objectives, financial situation or specific needs so you should look at 
your own financial position and requirements before making a decision. You may wish to 
consult an adviser when doing this. Before making a decision about First Super products 
you should read the relevant Product Disclosure Statement which is available by phoning 
1300 360 988. 
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This notice explains the changes that will come into effect from 1 July 2017 relating to investment earnings 

for members who hold a Transition to Retirement (TTR) income stream. 
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